Mr, Steven Matilsky December 26, 2014
Matilsky Construction, LLC

General Contractors::Construction Managers

62 Jolen Drive

Hillsdale, New Jersey 07642

Dear Steve:

On behalf of Omni Eye Services and Essex Specialized Surgical Institute (ESSI), | would like to thank you
for the fine work Matilsky Construction just performed on two recent projects. In both cases you
provided high quality work and did it on time and within budgetary expectations. For this we are very
appreciative.

At Omni Eye you gave us several alternatives to enhance the carpeting within our operations area. You
were direct in what you told us to expect as outcomes based on replacement versus repair. Once we
decided on the repair, you were quick to complete the job and it has exceeded our expectations and
pleased many people who see it on a daily basis.

At ESSI, the scope of work was more significant and the construction requirements were very stringent
because of the need for various New Jersey approvals. This week we just received the final approval and
the new room will be brought online in early January 2015. Again, you and your firm were instrumental
in this success.

We look forward to continuing the relationship with you and feel fortunate to be among your clients.

Most Sincerely,



